
 

 

 
10 Sin Ming Drive Singapore 575701 

Tel: 1800 – CALL LTA (1800 – 2255 582) Fax: (65) 65535329 

 

24 February 2021 

 

Singapore Motorcycle Traders Association 

All Electronic Service Agents 

Our ref VRL/05/2021 

LTA/VR&L/V43.013.000 

Your ref  

DID  Fax 65535329 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Additional Petrol Duty Rebates for Individual Owners of Smaller Motorcycles to 

be Disbursed from May 2021    

 

I refer to our press release and circular (Ref: VRL/04/2021) dated 16 February 

2021 on the road tax rebate for petrol and petrol-hybrid vehicles and the additional 

Petrol Duty Rebates (PDR) for individual owners of petrol and petrol-hybrid 

motorcycles of up to 400cc to ease the transition towards higher petrol duties. 

 

2. The total amount of rebates for motorcycles are as shown in the table below.  

 

Type of Vehicle Using 

Petrol 

Amount of Rebates 

Motorcycles 60% road tax rebate for one year1; and  

 

Additional PDR of $80 for individual owners of 

motorcycles registered as at the close of 16 February 

2021 with engine capacity of 200cc and below, and 

$50 for individual owners of motorcycles registered 

as at the close of 16 February 2021 with engine 

capacity of 201 – 400cc 

 

 

3. Individual owners of registered petrol and petrol-hybrid motorcycles/scooters of 

up to 400cc as at the close of 16 February 2021 (i.e. 0000 hrs of 17 February 2021) will 

receive the additional PDR. Individual owners with more than one registered 

motorcycle/scooter of up to 400cc will be entitled to one pay-out, whichever is higher. 

 

 

 
1 Owners who are leasing out their motorcycles are urged to pass on the rebates to their lessees, who are 

incurring higher petrol costs. 



 

 

 

4. LTA will disburse the additional PDR to eligible individual owners of petrol and 

petrol-hybrid motorcycles with engine capacity of up to 400cc progressively from mid-

May, through GIRO or PayNow (NRIC). No application is required. Owners will be 

notified via SMS when the additional PDR has been credited to their bank accounts. 

 

5.  Individual motorcycle owners who wish to receive the additional PDR via GIRO 

should ensure that they update their bank account details on LTA’s website at 

go.gov.sg/ltaupdate (or via the attached QR code) by 15 May 2021.  

 

 
 

6. Please bring the contents of this circular to the attention of your members and 

staff accordingly. For enquiries, please contact us via www.lta.gov.sg/feedback. Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Candice Yeo (Ms) 

Deputy Director 

Vehicle Licensing Division 

Vehicle Services Group 
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